Information Note to the Press (Press Release No.70/2014)

For Immediate Release

Telecom Regulatory Authority of India

Information to subscribers of M/s Loop Mobile (India) Ltd. regarding
expiry of its licence on 29.11.2014 in Mumbai service area and appeal

to port out their mobile number using Mobile Number Portability
facility

New Delhi, the 18t November, 2014: The Cellular Mobile Telephone
Licence of M/s Loop Mobile (India) Ltd. for Mumbai service area is expiring
on 29.11.2014. TRAI had directed M/s Loop Mobile (India) Ltd. on

30.09.2014 to inform all its subscribers regarding discontinuation of its

services after 29.11.2014.

2. In order to facilitate and ensure that the subscribers of M/s Loop
Mobile (India) Ltd. continue to have uninterrupted mobile services after
expiry of its license, TRAI has also directed M/s Loop Mobile (India) Ltd. to
generate Unique Porting Code (UPC) to all its existing subscribers so that
they can port out before expiry of the service provider’s license. M/s Loop

Mobile (India) Ltd. has confirmed that it has generated and sent UPC to all

its existing subscribers.

3. Through this press release, TRAI appeals to all subscribers of M/s
Loop to avail of the facility of mobile number portability to port their mobile

number to any operator of Mumbai service area, preferably at least one week

before 29.11.2014 to avoid the last minute rush.

For any clarification/information, Shri Sanjeev Banzal, Advisor (Networks,

Spectrum and Licensing) may be contacted at Tel. No.+91-11-23210481, or

mail at advmn@trai.gov.in.




